
Bret Scofield


From: Bret Scofield


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:12 AM


To: neil.jacobs@noaa.gov


Cc: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA Staff Directive Comments


Hello,


I am disappointed in the reported directive that went out to NOAA staff, telling them they should essentially


not contradict Mr. Trump. Mr. Trump was mistaken in his guidance regarding Dorian, and this indeed


should have been corrected like many officials and meteorologists did. Mr. Trump's inability to ever admit a


mistake should not take NOAA away from its mission.


Thank you.


Bret Scofield
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